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Broken Arrow City Council
Meeting of: 5/5/2020

Title:
Presentation of Service Award Pin to Vice Mayor Scott Eudey

Background:
Vice Mayor Scott Eudey was first elected as City Councilmember in 2015 and was re-elected in 2019. He has
served as Vice Mayor since 2017. During his tenure on the Council, he has served on the Citizens Recycling
Committee, Metropolitan Environmental Trust board (M.e.t), Downtown Advisory Board, and is an advisor of
the Youth City Council. He also serves on the National League of Cities Transportation and Infrastructure
Committee.

As a result of his dedication to the citizens of Broken Arrow, it is appropriate to recognize his service with a 5-
year service award pin.

Cost: None

Funding Source: None

Requested By: Crickett Moore, Executive Assistant

Approved By: City Manager’s Office

Attachments: None

Recommendation:
No action necessary.
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